
End of Term 1 Message from the Principal

As Term 1 comes to a close, I want to take a moment to say a heartfelt
thank you to our entire Glengala Primary School community for a fabulous

start to the year.

From the very first day, the energy, commitment and care across our
school has been truly inspiring. It’s been a term filled with powerful

learning, joyful moments, and genuine growth, and I couldn’t be prouder
of our students, staff, and families.

Whether it’s been settling into new routines, engaging deeply in classroom
learning, stepping up as leaders, or building strong relationships, every

single person has contributed to making this term a success. A huge thank
you to our staff for their dedication and expertise, to our families for their
ongoing support, and to our incredible students for showing up every day

ready to learn and grow.

I’m so proud of everything we’ve achieved together this term and I’m
excited for the journey ahead. Term 2 promises more opportunities to

connect, learn and celebrate, and I can’t wait to see what we’ll accomplish
next.

Wishing everyone a safe and relaxing break, you’ve earned it!
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Last week, our students hit an
impressive attendance goal with
86% of students attending school
throughout the week! To celebrate
this achievement, everyone enjoyed
an extra 10 minutes of playtime.

Well done to all for your
commitment to being present and

engaged!
On Wednesday, April 2nd, we

celebrated Harmony Day with a
fantastic display of cultural pride. It

was wonderful to see our
community come together, with

students and staff wearing clothes
that represented their cultures and
sharing delicious food. The day was
a great reminder of the strength

that lies in diversity and the
importance of inclusivity within our

school.
Let's continue to work together in
making our school a place of unity

and respect for all cultures!

As the term comes to a close, we take a
moment to celebrate the incredible learning
that has taken place both inside and outside
our classrooms. Our students have had the
opportunity to explore and engage in a wide
range of enriching experiences throughout

the term.
Some highlights include:

- Interschool Sports: Our students
participated in exciting interschool sports

competitions, demonstrating teamwork, skill,
and sportsmanship.

- Immigration Museum: The students learned
about the rich history of our community,

gaining insights into the stories that shape
our diverse society.

- National Gallery of Victoria: Our budding
artists explored modern art, inspiring their

own creative expressions.
- Sparking Creativity Story Hub Incursion: We
were thrilled to host this amazing incursion,
where students’ imaginations soared as they

crafted stories and brought their creativity to
life.

These experiences have contributed to our
students’ growth and development in many

ways. We look forward to more exciting
learning opportunities in the next term!

Have a wonderful break, and we can’t wait to
see what the next term brings!
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Please check Compass for excursion consent and
payments.

April:
21.04.25
Easter Sunday observed
 
22.04.25
First day of term 2

25.04.25
ANZAC Day public holiday 

May
1.05.25
School photo day

9.05.25
3/4 and 4/5 incursion CERES 

13.05.25
F-2 excursion to Zoo

15.05.25
3/4 and 4/5 excursion to Royal Botanic Gardens
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June:
9.06.25
Kings Birthday
 
10.06.25
Curriculum Day no school

16.06.25
Dental Van onsite

July
4.07.25
Last day of term 2
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Foundation - 
Drukhshan
Jaxon

1/2A - 
Asad and Anthony

1/2B  -  
Courtney and Metin

3/4A -
Hadley and Deevon

3/4B - 
Sung Sung and Darcy

4/5A - 
Maddy and Veeron
 
5/6A - 
Lakeisha and Ali'i

5/6B -
Bao Minh 

 

Art - 
Eli

Italian -
Victoria

Digitech - 
Dora

P.E - 
Thomas L

SWPBS - 
Yiyao
Anthony Phan
Mohamed
Eli
Haneen
Elina
Anna
Kai
Daniel

Student of the Week
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What to Bring for a Splashing Good Time!

As we gear up for swimming lessons, please ensure your child is

fully prepared by bringing the following items:

Swimming Bag: A seperate bag to carry all swimming gear.

Plastic Bag: For storing wet clothes after swimming.

Named Items: Please ensure all clothes, towels, and swimwear

are clearly labeled with your child’s name.

Warm Clothes: A change of warm clothes for after swimming to

keep your child comfortable.

Bathers: Don’t forget to have bathers on before school, so

we’re ready to dive straight into the pool!

Towel: A towel for drying off after the swim.

Goggles: Please pack them for clear underwater vision.

Extra Swim Snack: A healthy snack to keep energy levels up.

We want to make swimming lessons as smooth and enjoyable as

possible, so please check that your child has everything they need

before heading to school!
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